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May 23, 2025

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa Delauro
Chairman Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Del auro,

[ am requesting funding for the Mineral/Santa Fe Operational Improvements Project in Fiscal
Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Littleton, located at 2255
W Berry Avenue, Littleton, CO, 80120. The funding would be used to complete the
Mineral/Santa Fe Operational Improvements Project to reduce congestion and improve safety for
all transportation modes along Santa Fe Drive and Mineral Avenue, along with improved
accessibility to the Mineral Transit Station. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds
because it will improve transit along major arterial routes, provide more convenient and safer
access to public transportation, and provide additional multimodal infrastructure, including
sidewalks and bike facilities.

The project has federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23
USC 133.

[ certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Jason Crow
Member of Congress
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